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Dear Mr. Lutskiy,

The Organizing Committee for convening the The IV International Entomological Conference officially invites you to participate in the work of the Conference to be held in Moscow from 14th to 16th September.
We would appreciate an early reply to this invitation and hope we shall have the pleasure of seeing you at the Conference. Further arrangements will be expedited if your immediate acceptance of the invitation is written directly to the Organizing Committee.

We kindly request you to inform us the title of your paper/poster.

Sincerely Yours,

Organizing Committee

